Lutton Parish Council Meeting Monday, 25th September 2017 at 7pm Village Hall

PRESENT: Mr George RabyMrs Carrie Walsh, Mr Ivan Head, Mr Chris Cowdery, Mr Stephen Long

Minutes of previous meeting read, agreed and signed

Pot Holes- Highways are dealing with potholes – Carrie reports online as and when they appear!

Neighbourhood Watch-Carrie will contact the Community Police and ask them to come to a Coffee Morning in the near future to give advice.

Play Area: Field has been levelled. Planning applied for 'Change of Use'. Mowing – Chris is in the process of obtaining 3 Quotes.

Letter to Alan Parker to thank him for keeping the field mowed throughout the summer. Ivan Head is organising the donation of a gate to the rear of the Hall at the opposite end.

Bullock Road - this has been cleared and visibility restored!

Website: Chris Cowdery will fill out with introduction and relevant information regarding the Parish Council and will also invite LPCC to add information, if they wish.

Audited Accounts 2016-2017 – The accounts have been audited and approved by the external auditors. Accounts presented and accepted by the Parish Council.

Defibrillator – Chris will make enquiries, cost, training etc

Continuance of Footpath to Lutton Farm – no progress, not likely in this financial year but Carrie will follow up again with Sarah Barnwell.

Forthcoming meetings 13th November, 2017-7pm and 15th January, 2018-7pm

REF: LPC-09/17